
Concord School 
 

 NEWSLETTER 

 
 

Kia ora whānau 
 

‘Big Day Out’ – We had a very successful ‘Big Day 
Out’ yesterday with the weather playing its part, 
and some fun experiences for everyone, including 
the helicopters, Te Puna o Whakaehu (Mosgiel 
pool) and the Mosgiel park.  I was especially proud 
of our older students who took on the responsibility 
of supporting the younger students during the day.   
 

It was great to be able to walk along the Whakaehu 
(Silverstream) and talk about the legend of the 
taniwha Matamata sliding along the river and 
forming the hollow which is now the Taieri Plain. 
When the taniwha died it formed Saddle Hill, with 
its two main humps named Puke Makamaka, 
which we can see from our school, and Turi 
Makamaka.  We have been learning about the 
legend this term and it has been the basis of our 
current art work.   
 

Thanks again to all the whānau who came with us.  
We couldn’t do amazing trips like this without your 
ongoing support.   
 
Breakfast – Breakfast has begun again  
this week.  We would like to be able  
to continue running this every morning, 
so we are looking for some more parent helpers.   
 

If you are able to help on a Monday, and/or 
Tuesday morning, from 8.30-8.50am please 
contact us.   
 
Goal-Setting Interviews – Goal-setting interviews 
will take place on Wednesday 21st February from 
2.15-6.00pm, and Thursday 22nd February from 
3.15-6.00pm.  Please book your preferred day and 
time on the Skool Loop app.   
 

It’s very simple, click on the ‘Interview’ link on the 
front page, click on the teacher’s name, tick the day 
you prefer and the time you want – done!  If you 
are unable to make any of the times available, 
please contact your child’s teacher.  Please 
contact the school office with any queries. 
 

It is important that parents and students are all 
present at the interviews to set achievable goals 
with everyone’s input. 
 
Futsal – We are able to enter two teams into this 
term’s futsal competition at the Edgar Centre.  A 
separate note will be given to the team members 
with further details.  Games begin next week. 
 
Touch – Unfortunately we didn’t have enough 
players to enter a touch team this term. 
 

School Uniform – All new school uniform items 
can be ordered online, and are available to 
purchase at Promo-X in Hillside Rd.  Go to: 
https://www.promo-x.co.nz/product-category/ 
concord-school/   Password:  CCUF22.  We also 
have a lot of second-hand uniform items in Rm 2.  

 
Dates to mark on your calendar:  
 

* 21-22 Feb - Parent Interviews  

* 5 Mar – KVC Sports Expo (Year 5/6)  

* 7 Mar – Structured Literacy parent session 
7pm 
 
 

Steve Turnbull 
Principal 
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        Clever Cats –  Friday February 16th at 1.30pm 

ABSENCES – Please PHONE  
488 2204, TEXT 027 391 9985, or use 
the Skool Loop app, by 9.00am, with 

the reason your child is absent (eg sick) 
 

Big Day 
Out 



 
 

 

Community 
Oral Health 

Service 
 
 

0800 ORAL 
HEALTH 
(0800 672 

543)     
  (free from    

       cell  
         phones) 

Head Lice 
 

Please 
continue to 

be vigilant in 
checking your 

child’s hair  
often  
and  
treating  
when 
necessary 

Don’t forget to check our Facebook page for 
information, messages, photos & videos: 
 www.facebook.com/concordschooldunedin   

 

  

      Together We Learn and Grow       Ako Tahi, Tipu Tahi 
 

         Lucky Book Club 
 
 
 

            The first Lucky 
Book Club order  

for 2024 was distributed 
last week and closes next 

Friday 16th February.  
Please return money and 
orders to the school office. 


